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May 14, 2019 
 

 

Dear East Islip Community: 

 

This is to inform you that tomorrow, Wednesday, May 15th the Town 

of Islip will be working on Gariepy Avenue by Redmen Street and 

Richard Avenue to repair a collapsed sewer during school hours. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   

 

      Sincerely, 

John V. Dolan 

 Superintendent of Schools 

 

       


